EMAIL

From:  lordd@tropos.co.za 
 
To: mashaba@gmail.com 
 
Subject: Amazing business opportunity for Ms Khumalo 
 
Dear Mr Mashaba 
 
I am the Sales Manager for Tropos Fashions. We would like to enquire whether Ms Khumalo would consider stocking her latest clothing line at our exclusive boutique. 
 
We are located in the heart of Sandton. Our clientele is comprised of celebrities and other wealthy private individuals who are always interested in purchasing the most exclusive designer wear in the country. 
 
We wish to congratulate Ms Khumalo on her forthcoming venture to showcase her latest collection at the London Fashion Week. To celebrate Ms Khumalo’s achievements locally, would be honoured to be the sole stockist of her latest range of clothing. We are also keen on hosting an exclusive event to promote the new designs locally. We will make all of the arrangements including invitations to the media, celebrities and any individuals or designers that Ms Khumalo would prefer to attend the event. 
 
Please let us know whether Ms Khumalo is interested in this mutually beneficial business opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Diana Lord 
Sales Manager 
Tropos Boutique 



MEMORANDUM

TO: 		Mrs H Zalda: Director
Bursaries and Scholarship Office
Orange Grove Campus
FROM: 	Treda Avis: Coordinator of Student Administration
Pretoria Campus 
DATE: 	15 October 2016

FAILURE TO ATTEND PRESENTATION – 14 OCTOBER 2016 

 
This memorandum is to express our disappointment that you and your team failed to meet your commitment to present to the staff and students of this campus on 14 October 2016, at 11h00.  This has serious implications for Takoma University College which is an established reputable educational institution that is proud of its offering of overseas bursaries and scholarships.

On 1 September 2016, we were contacted by you to co-ordinate this presentation. We invested time and money in advertising the event extensively, organising a venue and parking for the delegates to promote the success of the event.  There were 50 delegates who travelled from as far as Brits and Rustenburg to attend, as is evident in the attached attendance register and corresponding contact details.

Despite our written confirmation of the date and time of this presentation on 1 October 2016; you and your team failed to attend the event. There was no notification from your department regarding the cancellation of this presentation. In addition to negatively impacting on the image of our institution, the delegates were extremely disappointed since they expected to learn about the funding of their studies. It is regrettable that policy dictates that this matter has to be brought to the attention of the Director: Academic Programs.

As a way forward, we urge you to apologise for your unexpected absence via e-mail to all  delegates who had attended to no avail. As this presentation is crucial to both students and staff, it would be appreciated if you would confirm in writing, no later than 20 October 2016, a rescheduled date and time for this important event. It is hoped that in this way any reputational damage caused by the event not taking place can be mitigated, and assist in restoring confidence in both staff and students.
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Treda Avis: Coordinator
Student Administration 
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